
 
BOX Exchange Regulatory Circular 2012-12 

 

TO:  BOX Participants 

FROM:   BOX Regulation 

SUBJECT:  SRO Contact Information 

DATE:  May 30th, 2012 

 

The BOX Options Exchange was approved as an SRO and began operations on Monday May 14th. There is 
a new Market Regulation Center (MRC) where the regulation group can be reached. The following 
information should be used in the event there is a regulatory question or issue: 

New Email:   boxmrc@boxregulation.com 

MRC Phone Contact:  (617)-235-2000 

New Mailing Address:  101 Arch Street Suite: 610 
   Boston, MA 02110 
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